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5th January 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for your supportive comments with regards to the latest lockdown, 

they are very much appreciated.  The last few days and last minute 

announcements have certainly been a challenge for school as I appreciate they 

have been for you and your families.  Many of you have found yourselves in 

impossible situations where you are having to reorganise your lives to facilitate 

home learning or changes in your work.  I can only say that we will support you 

and your children either at school or with home learning as much as is needed. 

As of Tuesday 5th January, children who are home learning are already 

receiving daily work, uploaded onto Class Dojo, consisting of Maths, English 

and a Foundation subject.  The Government have advised that for primary 

schools, this should be three hours per day.  Your child’s work will be 

monitored and feedback given.  In addition to the daily upload of work, your 

child’s class teacher will call to answer any questions you have and to maintain 

a link with them – if your child’s class teacher is in school you may be 

contacted by another teacher or staff member. 

Good luck with everything and may I wish you and your families all the very 

best during this lockdown.  If you need help or support to access lessons or 

equipment, then email our office. Your child’s class teacher can be contacted 

via Class Dojo if you have any questions about learning. 

 

Take care, 

 
 Louise Jackson                                              
Executive Headteacher                            


